News and Views (States Staff)
Subj: Connect with Technology Vendors Through the Marketing Reimbursement Program
Deck: The Marketing Reimbursement Program has expanded for 2023 to give members up to $1,000 back.
In today’s digital age, technology has become an essential component in staying ahead of the curve and setting your agency apart from its competitors. 
Trusted Choice now connects Big “I” members to more technology solutions than ever through our all-new vendor platform TechCompare. Vendors offer services in digital marketing, SEO, social media, website development, and other key areas. Using TechCompare, members can compare prices, features, and customer feedback between multiple vendors to ensure they are getting the best value for their money. Simply look for the vendors that have the MRP tag to see which they can get funds in return for! 
Agencies are eligible to receive a 50% reimbursement—up to $1000—for working with any MRP eligible TechCompare vendor or when utilizing any marketing materials that include the Trusted Choice logo.
Encourage your members to visit us online to learn more! 
Please contact Mia McGowan with any questions.


